
Memorandum 

DATE May 15, 2023    CITY OF DALLAS   

TO Chairman Adam McGough, Public Safety Committee 

SUBJECT Request for Briefing Regarding Random Gunfire 

Chairman McGough, 

I am requesting a briefing to the Public Safety Committee on the issue of random gunfire 
at the earliest available committee meeting. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Jaime Resendez 
Councilmember, District 5 

cc: Honorable Members of the City Council 
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